
IAM Services Rationalization 

Proposed Invitation to Participate in Workshops 

 

To:  Members of DTAG, ITAG and the IAM Council 

From: DTAG EC, ITAG EC and IAM Council EC 

Subject:  Seeking your input on campus Identify and Access Management (IAM) services 

Campus technologists, 

The IT Service Inventory indicates there are many Identity and Access Management services offered 
across campus, some centrally managed (DoIT, AIMS, SMPH, etc.) and some locally managed.  We want 
to understand the business and technical needs that rely on these services to ensure current and future 
campus needs for directory services and identity data integration continue to be met efficiently and 
effectively. 

Please consider collaborating with your campus peers for a two-hour exploration of IAM service needs. 
Two fast-paced, interactive workshops will be scheduled in mid to late November.  The scheduled 
days/times will be based on the availability of those who volunteer to participate and you may choose 
whichever workshop or location, - one on the west side of campus and one on the east side - works best 
for you. 

Please reply to Tamra Dagnon, ​tamra.dagnon@wisc.edu​ or Tom Jordan, ​tom.jordan@wisc.edu​  to be 
included in a workshop and to contribute to the conversation. 

Thank you! 
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